
Nursery News November 2019 
The children have been finding out about autumn with a focus on nature and changes. We 

have been exploring autumn leaves and other natural materials like pumpkins and conkers. We 

did observational paintings of the pumpkins and then investigated what was inside. We 

collected pumpkin seeds and dyed them with food colouring. We have made hedgehogs from 

clay. The children have joined in with the book “Goodnight Owl” and learnt about nocturnal 

animals and also sorted our own routines at home into “night” and “day.” We are using collage 

to make owl pictures. The children have been inquisitive and excited when exploring the dark 

den.  

         

      
 

   
 

Our nursery Christmas performance “A Wriggly Nativity” is on Wednesday December 4th at 

10am in the main school big hall. All costumes are provided but please dress your child in 

something easy to change in and out of. If your child normally attends nursery on a 

Wednesday or you have a child attending school please drop your child off at the normal 

time. If your child does not normally attend nursery on a Wednesday we would still love them 

come and take part in the play. Please drop your child off at the school small hall- through 

the main entrance at 9.30am. All parents and other family members are welcome to watch 

and after you have dropped off your child you can take a seat in the hall and have a cup of 

tea while you wait for the show to start! 

The nursery Christmas party will be on Friday 20th December 11.30am to 1pm in the main 

school big hall. All children are welcome. There will be a list of party food donations in the 

cloakroom for you to sign up for.  

 

We break up for Christmas on Friday 20th December. If you have any questions, comments 

or concerns at any time please talk to your child’s key person or any member of staff.  

 

Karen Borthwick and the nursery team.  


